[bookmark: _GoBack]This will serve as the final public notice regarding the above‐described action funded by the FEMA PA program. Interested persons may submit comments, questions, or request a map of this specific project by writing to the Federal Emergency Management Agency, Region 4, 3003 Chamblee‐Tucker Road, Atlanta, Georgia 30341, or by emailing FEMA‐R4EHP@fema.dhs.gov. Comments should be sent in writing with the subject line Kentucky Department of Transportation, 45184 - District 12 Road Damage Work Completed., at the above addresses within 15 days of the date of this notice.
